



International Baccalaureate World Schools Primary Years, Middle Years, and Diploma Programmes

March 17, 2020

Dear Stockton Collegiate Families,

The passage of SB-117 yesterday evening by the California legislature provided specific guidance about many of the elements that school leaders must consider in this time of statewide school closures.

Particularly welcome is clarity around the issue of support for students when school is closed. We join the governor and state and community leaders in understanding how important it is for students to have access to opportunities to stay engaged in learning.

Stockton Collegiate teachers have prepared enrichment packets with a variety of activities for your students to do while they are at home. Use of these "Stay Sharp" enrichment packets is voluntary. They are designed to help students engage with concepts and skills they have been learning in order to keep their minds and skills "sharp" and ready for the return to school.

The "Stay Sharp" packets will be distributed shortly via email, so watch for a ManageBac email notice. The coordinators and teachers are available through school email to answer questions.

We continue to monitor developments daily. If distance learning arrangements become necessary, we will provide guidance and information about how that will work.

We encourage our Stockton Collegiate community to help us all stay healthy and safe by making the effort to follow directions for social distancing, limiting activities, and staying home if sick.

Sincerely,

Lisa Lee

Administrator

Phone: 209-390-9861 Fax: 209-390-9862